
I have worked as an EC-06 for over ten years in the Departments of Health, 
Employment and Social Development and currently in Indigenous Services Canada. I 
expect the next three years to bring many changes for our union to address. I foresee 
another deficit reduction action plan of sorts in the works, movement from hybrid 
working to more working in the office as renovations take place, and challenges from an 
employer that expects increased productivity with fewer supports. I also think that our 
union is understaffed and needs more grievance officers to address issues of our 
members. I will work to fight for our members and their needs. 

  

I hold a PhD in Political Science from the University of British Columbia. I have also 
served as the President of a non-profit organization and have an understanding of how 
civil society organizations can operate effectively. During my graduate work, I was a 
member of the Executive of our Teaching Assistants Union, the Canadian Union of 
Public Employees local 2278. I served in roles as membership mobilization co-chair and 
grievance committee chair. I have attended meetings of CAPE and participated as a 
member. I feel I have the background and experience to really contribute to helping our 
union better serve its members.  

  

I am a proud public servant and am pleased that CAPE is a professional union. 
However, I feel it could work better for its members.   

  

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions you may have: 

 
Carey.anne.hill@gmail.com 
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